Announcing — The
First Gathering
of 2025

Thursday
May 29th @ 5 p.m.

The Gathering is an informal worship service or teaching opportunity held once a
month from May through October. These Gatherings always begin with fellowship
around the table as everyone enjoys a meal together. The whole purpose of
these Gatherings is stated in the blessing before the meal...for us “to draw closer
to each other and closer to God”.

The Worship Team has scheduled the first Gathering of 2025 to be held on
Thursday, May 29th, at 5:00. The meal will be cookout fare supplied by the
culinary expertise of the Chapel Men’s Fellowship. The worship service to follow
will include the Sacrament of Holy Communion and will be a celebration of the
Ascension of our Lord as found in the Gospel of Luke 24:44-53...

“Then he led them out as far as Bethany, and, lifting up his hands, he blessed
them. While he was blessing them, he withdrew from them and was carried up
into heaven. And they worshiped him and returned to Jerusalem with great
joy...” - Luke 24:50-52

After exploring the Ascension of the Lord, perhaps we too will leave The Gather-
ing and return to our lives “with great joy"!

Reservations for this event must be made by calling Susan in the Chapel office

prior to May 23rd. Don't forget to invite your friends and neighbors and add
them to your reservation as well.

***For your calendars, the second Gathering of 2025 will be on June 19th and
the third will be on July 17th when our friends Just a L'il Grace will return to wit-
ness and entertain us with their delightful gospel/bluegrass tunes.***
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